
HB 1349 -- HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATION REQUIREMENTS

SPONSOR: Baker

Starting July 1, 2021, this bill requires that students complete
and submit the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA)
before being eligible for a certificate of graduation from a public
high school.

The bill also requires the State Board of Education to develop a
document for school districts to use for exception purposes as
outlined in the bill.


